

Newsletter

Creative Optimistic Visions

April 2016

NEWSLETTER

We are sharing the third newsletter to get you updated on news and announcements. Would you like more information about our services? Go to our website or give us a call. Enjoy!

WORKING TOGETHER WITH POSITIVE YOUTH FOUNDATION

We are collaborating with Positive Youth Foundation to identify areas of support for young men around CSE. We will be working around the topics of sexual consent and sexual violence.

The research that we are doing now is part of a larger project that aims to educate young men of consent and victimisation via The Protective Behaviours Process to prevent the victimisation of a sex crime as well as preventing the perpetration of sex crimes by challenging attitudes against sexual behaviours.

Do you have 12+ male service users who can participate the questionnaire? Please get in contact with us.

LECTURING AT COVENTRY UNIVERSITY

We have been invited by Coventry University to lecture their Childhood and Youth studies and Forensic Investigation students. We spoke about the limitations around investigating rape and about the Protective Behaviours process.

It has been great to educate and support young people that are becoming the new professionals of the future.

Are you interested in a guest speaking or want us to lecture in your school, college, university, work or conference? Please get in contact with us.

EDUCATION SHOW 2016 educationshow 2016

Our stand at the education show was small and mighty. The show has been a great success and we are excited to see the future as we raised a lot of awareness about CSE and the benefits of using Protective Behaviours in any area of working practice and within the home.

Want to learn more about Protective Behaviours? Give us a call!



CONFIDENT ME!

We have created a programme titled 'Confident Me' to support the outcomes desired by Coffee Tots to help raise the self-esteem and confidence of their service users in order to increase the opportunities in their everyday life including education and or employment, as well as growing in confidence to manage and excel to benefit themselves and their families. On April 11th the first session will start at coffee tots!

Interested in the 'Confident me' programme? Get in contact!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY C.O.V!

The 17th of March marks the official second birthday of Creative Optimistic Visions. This time two years ago never did I dream of where C.O.V is at today, and still growing. This time two years ago I hadn't even received the funding to pilot Urban Arts. I would like to thank all my family and friends for all of their love and support. I couldn't have done it without you!

BREAK THE CHAIN WITH

On the 14th of February we have been dancing singing and speaking in Coventry City to raise awareness of violence against women. Ages from 18 month to 60 years old were dancing together to celebrate healthy love.

A big thank you to Harriet for all the time and effort that you have put in to making a brilliant video about this event.

Click on the link to watch it on Facebook!

https://www.facebook.com/Creative-Optimistic-Visions-1435855303333667/?fref=nf

CONTACT INFORMATION

Creative optimistic visions

Steeple House, Percy Street.

Coventry, CV1 3BY Tel: 02476 559401

www.creativeoptimisticvis ions.co.uk

> Stacey-Jade Mason Director



